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The second half of this term is going by fast and life in Chalet Flore i

remains busy and action packed.

This weekend, there was a trip to Lausanne. The students enjoyed
lunch out and the opportunity for some shopping. Our regular
skiers and boarders were up early to make the most of the fresh
snow that fell mid week making conditions “piste perfect!”

On Thursday evening, there was a double film screening by
Faction entitled “Roots™ and “Abstract” This was well attended and

coupled with a charity raffle. Mert and Barack were selling raffle

tickets at the event and did a great job.

A music ensemble on Sunday evening was initiated by Barack and
Deniz. A few old classics were played including House of the Rising
Sun. Deniz invited two friends for a sleepover on Saturday night
and had a fun time. Overall, the weekend was a chilled and
relaxing catch up for all.

Our gym equipment is arriving by the day, a punch bag and pull
up bar are ready to be installed. We hope by next weekend's
newsletter we will have some photos to show you of it being used .
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The week ahead, STAR o the week i%-.

This weekend coming the students will have the opportunity to try
the Verbier Zip line which unfortunately was cancelled due to windy tvren,
conditions a few weeks ago.
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weekend, please confirm this by Wednesday 13th March midday.

Future dates Rooms of the week ..

Easter weekend 29/3-1/4. Thank you for your updates and we will
put a plan in place for those boarders with us over the 4 days.

Spring Holiday,
Departure day Friday 5th April
Return day Monday 22nd April before 6pm

We wish you all a lovely week ahead. Please do not hesitate to
contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

The chalet mobile number is +41 78 202 42 14. Please use this
number for contacting us or by the usual email.

Jouise, Sho-and Beor



